

Glitch Busters August 2012

UPCOMING EVENTS

Auction & Swap Meet

November3, 2012

Club Picnic

September 2, 2012

Freeze Fly

January 1, 2013

NEXT MEETING

August 7 **Newark Senior Center**

PREZ SEZ

Warbirds 2012 is history!

We had a very successful and safe show; AMA was represented by President Bob Brown; Executive Director Dave Mathewson; District IV Vice President Bliss Teague; IMAA President Frank Fels; and a whole bunch of Associate VPs from District IV. Over 160 pilots registered.

We took the opportunity of the Saturday show to honor the master organizers of this event by presenting Dave and Pete Malchione with Lifetime Achievement Awards. This honor is given only to those long-time members who have contributed greatly to the operation and management of the club. Our thanks and congratulations go to Dave and Pete!

The IMAA president, Frank Fels presented the club, Pete and Dave with plaques honoring us for the presentation of a world class event.

Helis over Delaware was held July 27-29th.

There was a nice turnout; with 76 pilots registering. CD Bob Chapman reports that the event went smoothly including the night flying.

The next club event is the picnic, on the Sunday of Labor Day weekend, September 2nd.

Stay cool and have fun!

JUNE MEETING MINUTES

The July meeting minutes were not received in time for this month's newsletter. We'll include minutes from both July and August in the September newsletter.

FRONT GATE

If you are the last one out of the field, please lock the gate even if it's not late in the evening. It only takes a couple of minutes. Thank you.

WARBIRDS OVER DELAWARE 2012

Warbirds was very successful this year. Besides the excellent turnout of pilots, spectators showed up in droves. The park estimated that we had at least 2,000 spectators on Friday and even more on Saturday. We may even have a few guests become club members!















HELIS OVER DELAWARE 2012









AUCTION & SWAP MEET



Saturday
November 3, 2012

Shue Middle School

1500 Capitol Trail (Kirkwood Highway)

Sponsored by.....the

DELAWARE R/C CLUB



Doors open to Public @ 9:00am

Auction starts @ 11:00 am sharp! New this year- Bid Cards \$1.00
Please use pre-registration forms to save time

Tables \$ 15.00 ea. Confirm reservation by Oct. 1st

Food available - hot dogs, coffee, sodas, snacks Raffle Prizes & 50/50

For more info call Dick Stewart on (302) 368-5171

Forms, map, etc. on web site: www.delawarerc.org



Glitch Busters

is a monthly publication of the Delaware R/C Club: <u>www.delawarerc.org</u>

President: John Kirchstein John@kirchstein.net

Vice President: Greg Schock <u>dadschock@msn.com</u>

Secretary: Mark Weiss ama82824@yahoo.com

Treasurer: Mark McQuaide <u>markmcquaide@verizon.net</u>

Newsletter Editor: Roger McClurg roger@mcclurgstudios.com